
Year 1/2B 

Term 2 was a very busy and productive term for 1/2B.  

We are becoming more familiar with Kathy Walker Play Based Learning. The children are 

enjoying  Investigation time where they are able to experience a range of inquiry activities. 

These activities are undertaken at various stations set up around the room.  

Included are writing,  Maths, construction, art, dramatic play, reading, Lego, science and 

the use of computers for research.  

 

Other exciting events have been the Cross Country where each student proudly ran for 

their team. 

 

We have been fortunate to have Dewayne Everettsmith join our class weekly to teach us 

the palawa kani language. The children are very confident saying ‘Mina pulingina nina class 

tu’ (We welcome you to our class.) every morning. The day ends with ‘wulika’ (Goodbye). 

We were lucky enough to spend a session in the Outdoor Learning Area exploring.  

 We found some river rocks which were perfect for      

 making music. 

 We also spent time in this area with our Buddy class.       

 

Another exciting event for us was being involved in the Stephanie                 

Alexander Kitchen. The children proved themselves to be talented chefs.    

   

For NAIDOC Week we returned to the Outdoor Learning Area for stories, cooking and      

creating.  

 

 

 

We are looking forward to another productive term of learning, creating and adventure. 

 

 

 




